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Public Works activities for October, 2023: 

During the month of October, Public Works worked on the following activities: 

1. Public Works replace several ceiling tiles in the Town Hall due to the rain storms. 

2. Installed new receptacles covers throughout the Police Station due to the 

construction. 

3. Repaired No parking/ Fire hydrant signs in the 5200 block of Newton Street. 

4. Public Works assisted Mr. Jefferies, with supplies for the Haunted House at the Town 

Hall. 

5. Public Works assisted Mayor James and several volunteers with the in the Town of 

Bladensburg, and also took supplies back to the County facility. 

 

   

 

 

 

 



6. Mr. Hall was working with the tree company in reference dead tree in the 52nd Street 

Tot Lot playground area. 

7. I want to Thanks Gabino and Ronald for assisting with the Bladefest at Bladensburg 

High School.  

8. Working with the Towns engineer to replace sidewalks, and some street milling 

/overlay. 

9. Mr. Hall attended the Elected officials & Administrative Staff Retreat. 
10. Public Works cut up and removed overgrown vegetation hanging over the sidewalks in the 

5400 block of Taussig Road. 

11. Public Works installed Reserved Handicap signs in the 4400 block of 56th Avenue. 

12. Maryland Department of The Environment did their quarterly inspected at the Public Works 

facility. They stated everything was fine. This is part of the SWPPP (Stormwater Pollution 

Prevention Plan. 

13.  Public Works added mulch around trees throughout the Town. (Town Hall, Annex, 

Annapolis Road median, Tot Lot).  

14. Mr. Will Sanders from Joe’s movement Emporium has successfully planted trees around the 

Town Hall. 

15. Public Works cut up and removed blown down huge tree limb blocking the roadway in the 

4100 block of 51st Street. 

 

  

 

 

Measured in tons 

Brush 0.38 

Building material 3.01 

Condominium bulk pick up 2.57 

 

 

Ground Maintenance: 

The Public Works crew is committed to keeping the Town clean and beautiful and as a result 

we have picked up litter in the following areas of the Town.  

a. Annapolis Road Pedestrian Tunnel  

b. The Industrial Area 

c. The alley-way in between 55th Ave. and 56th Ave. 
Meetings: 

1. Department Head meeting 

2. Zoom meeting with Town engineers (road/ sidewalk repairs) 

 



 

If you have leaves for pick up, please place them in yard waste bags or trash cans marked with and 

X for pick up on MONDAYS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help Keep Bladensburg Clean! 

 In order for the Department of Public Works to keep the Town clean and litter free, we need 

a little help from our residents as well. 
1. Pick up litter in front of your property. (Curb line as well) 
2. Please put trash in a trash container with the lid closed. 
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